TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JUNE 21, 2015

A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR

Dear Parishioners,

First of all, Happy Father's Day to all Fathers! That includes Fathers, Grandfathers, Godfathers, Step-Fathers and all Father figures. We don't want to leave anyone off the list as we express gratitude and prayers. The Church often holds up Saint Joseph as a model of fatherly protection, care and guidance and we invoke his intercession on this Father's Day. We should also think of the entire Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph on Father's Day (and Mother's Day) as we ask for all the heavenly blessings for families. The Lord knows we all need all the blessings we can receive in these challenging times.

The Summer Season officially arrives this day and I hope that all of us, individuals and families, will be able to enjoy good weather and some relaxing, enjoyable times this summer. Not everyone gets a real vacation or break, but perhaps a little restful change of pace is possible.

As usual, our priests will have some time off and Fr. Javier will be here for July and August to help cover Masses and duties. Fr. Ginel first and then Fr. Moon will be away. I plan on taking time when possible. Now that all of the major events in the parish have taken place and there is a bit of a seasonal lull, summer is a good time for priests to take a break. As I mentioned, I wish it were true for everyone, but it isn't always.

We will be starting our new summer weekend Mass schedule on July 4th and 5th. (See the new schedule in the next column.) Hopefully, our people understand the different reasons for cutting back a bit on number of Masses and it will not be too disruptive. We have to think of the present and the future and serve our parish as best we can.

If we stay together as a family in Christ centered around the Mass and all the sacraments, nothing will be able to separate us from God's love. Blessings to all!

Sincerely in Christ,

Monsignor Giandurco

Congratulations all Graduates!



FAMILY FUN EVENT DINNER AND A MOVIE FRIDAY, JULY 3RD

PLEASE LOOK FOR THE FLYER IN THE BACK OF THE CHURCH TO SIGN UP FOR OUR FAMILY FUN EVENING, FRIDAY, JULY 3RD ON THE PARISH GROUNDS. WE WILL BE SHOWING "THE LION KING" SO BRING YOUR LOUNGE CHAIR AND STAKE A CLAIM EARLY BEFORE THE BBQ DINNER. ALL ARE INVITED! (Reservations are necessary / please call 845-357-0035.)

SHARING WHAT WE HAVE IN JESUS' NAME

Last Week's Collection -\$12,244. Last Year's Collection -\$12,769.

Debt & Deficit- \$8,291. Last Year's Collection -\$9,263.

PARISH CALENDAR

Sunday, June 21 Father's Day
Monday, June 22
Novena – 7:15pm
Wednesday, June 24
Hispanic Prayer Group – 8pm in the cafeteria
Saturday, June 27
St. Joseph Group – 7:30am in the Rectory
Sunday, June 28
Baccalaureate Mass – 10am in the church

NEW MASS SCHEDULE BEGINNING JULY 2015

SATURDAYS 6:00 PM MASS ONLY Confessions: 4:30 to 5:30pm

SUNDAYS

7am, 8:30am **10:00am (Church Only)** 11:30am, 1:00pm, 5:30pm

\$10,000.00 RAFFLE WINNERS

1ST – PRIZE –KATHLEEN WITT 2ND PRIZE - ANDREW KRAVIC 3RD PRIZE – LAURA CHARNECO

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE RAFFLE TO SUPPORT THE PARISH!

SACRED HEART RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM

2015-2016

Registration for all First Graders and New Registrants will be taken by appointment only during the summer months. Please call 357-6044 to make an appointment.

A program for children with Special Needs is available. Please bring your child's Baptismal certificate at the time of registration.

Go to the Clinton Place entrance (side street) of the school and please ring the bell for your appointment. Thank you.

2015 CARDINAL'S APPEAL

To date our parish has received at least \$129,486.00 in pledges/gifts toward the 2015 Cardinal's Appeal, from 372 families. The Appeal is a vital source of funding for the programs and ministries that sustain the parishes across our Archdiocese. We have exceeded our goal of \$124,500. but it is not too late to make a gift. (The parish receives 60% of anything over goal). Thank you for your tremendous support!

FAMILY DAY WITH THE ARCHDIOCESE OF NEW YORK

In celebration of our faith and family values, the Archdiocese of New York will be hosting the first Archdiocesan Family Day on Saturday, June 27, from 11:30 am to 5:30pm, at the San Silverio Shrine in Dover Plains, New York.

We are anticipating a fun-filled event complete with food, games and Mass celebrated by Bishop Peter Byrne with Cardinal Timothy Dolan as homilist.

Admission is \$10 per person (children under 3 are free). To learn more about or to purchase tickets for the event, go to https://archnyfamilyday.evertbrite.com. Space is limited, so please register early.

ALBERTUS MAGNUS SOCCER CAMP August 10-14, 2015

Boys and Girls Grades K-5
For more information please contact
Coach Brian Fitzpatrick 304-4929
Brianfitz1@verizon.net
www.magnussoccer.net

CRISIS PREGNANCY HOTLINE GOOD COUNSEL HOMES

For Pregnancy emergencies call Any time of day: 1-800-723-8331 www.goodcounselhomes.org

ARCHDIOCESE OF NEW YORK

"The Archdiocese of New York takes the stewardship of your donations and its resources seriously. If you have knowledge of or reason to suspect misconduct please report your concerns via a toll free hotline, at 877-820-0541, or on the internet at http://www.reportlineweb.com/ADNY. Both are available 24 hours per day.

OFFICE OF THE VICAR GENERAL ARCHDIOCESE OF NEW YORK CHILD PROTECTION

Anyone who needs to report an alleged incident of sexual abuse of a minor by priest, deacon, religious or lay person serving in the Archdiocese of New York is asked to contact Sr. Eileen Clifford, O.P. at 212-371-1000 x 2949 or Deacon George J. Coppola at 917-861-1762. Both may also be reached via e-mail at victimassistance@archyny.org. Information can also be found on the Archdiocesan website, www.archny.org. In keeping with the Archdiocesan policy regarding sexual abuse of minors, this information is provided to ensure that our children remain safe and secure.

Cualquier persona que necesite denunciar algún incidente de abuso sexual de un menor por un sacerdote, diacono, religioso/a, o laico que esté trabajando en la Arquidiócesis de Nueva York, se le pide que, por favor contacte con Herman Eileen Clifford, O.P. en el teléfono (212) 371-1000 extensión 2949 o con Deacon George J. Coppola en el teléfono 917-861-1762. También se pueden comunicar con ambos por correo electrónico: victimassistance@archy.org. Para más información pueden visitar la página en la red de la Arquidiócesis: www.archny.org. De acuerdo con las normas de la Arquidiócesis respecto al abuso sexual de menores, esta información se proporciona para asegurar que nuestros niños permanecen seguros.

ANUNCIOS

El Grupo de Oración en Español tiene lugar habitualmente los miércoles, a las 8 de la noche en la

Los próximos bautizos en español tendrán lugar el 18 de julio, 2015 a la 1pm. Contactar en el 357-0035.

BANNS OF MATRIMONY

For the Third Time **Jaquelin Alvarado and Armando Leon**



Let us pray for our deceased Remember Our Deceased... parishioners, friends, benefactors,

relatives, priests, religious and especially Jane Zrelack, Margaret Shinsky, Carmen Sigona and Paul McEnery.



We pray for all those serving in the Armed Forces and for those who are ill and have asked us to pray for them: Larry Adler, Keith Alanis, Frank Paul Allegretti, Gloria Ammerata, Jenna Applebaum, Christine Arehart, Harris Brownstein, Lisa Eckert Brownstein, Craig & Marjorie Buckles, Yvon Buckles, Annette Burbridge, Frank Calfa, Mary Jo Christensen, Comerford Family, Teresa & Tom Consolo, Lorraine Cortez, Lilla DiBerardino, Anthony DeFrancesco III. Matthew DeMayo, Kathy DeMaria, Cledha Desir, Mary Discini, Joan Donahue, Florence Downy, John Duffy, Nicholas Eckert, Peter Eckert, Jamie Erwin, Stefanie Gaudelli, Tia Gardner, Arlene Gentile, Debra Gravina, John Grasso, Anne Hart, Sarah Hyman, Domenic & Anthony Iannaccone, Verna Jarkiewicz, Mary Ann Kelly, Mary Kierman, Jay Leone, Nick Liso, Laura Mack, Barbara Mazza, Jeanne Matera, Richard McCarthy, Debra McGovern, Catherine McMenamin, Ken & John Meyer, Florence Mohan, Chic Nappo, Betty O'Brien, Jennifer O'Hara, Tina Osika, Patricia Plotkin, Tara Piccone, Adolf Radeljic, Etta Rooney, Mary Russo, Daniel Sammarone, Nicholas Salzman, Erica Scully, Ruth Schwetz, Claudia Spalanzani, Claudia Spano, Maureen Starke, Barbara Veraldo Strano, Beatrice Sweeney, Margaret Szaro, Carol Van Vandt, Kenneth Vanadio, Maria Velez, and Millie Vazquez.

ALTAR MEMORIALS



Altar Candles in Memory of

RAYMOND SULLIVAN

Sanctuary Lamp In Memory of HENRY J. & PALMA M. HECK



SCHEDULE OF MASSES

SATURDAY, JUNE 20

9:00am - Eugene & Rose Magurno

SATURDAY, VIGIL MASSES FOR SUNDAY

5:30pm - ALL FATHERS

7:30pm - ALL FATHERS

SUNDAY, JUNE 21 FATHER'S DAY

INTENTIONS FOR FATHERS, GRANDFATHERS AND GODFATHERS **BOTH LIVING AND DECEASED.**

Church:

7:00am - 8:30am 10:00am 11:30am 1:00pm 5:30pm

School

10:00am

MONDAY, JUNE 22

7:00am - Ralph Sepulveda

9:00am - Richard Mast

7:15pm - Novena

TUESDAY, JUNE 23

7:00am - Thomas & Audrey Doyle

9:00am - Marie Cristoforo

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 24

7:00am – Lucielle Gelormino

9:00am - Deacon Joseph Witt

THURSDAY. JUNE 25

7:00am – Dianne Messina

9:00am - Julieta Opulencia

FRIDAY, JUNE 26

7:00am - Renjit Jacob

9:00am - John Collura

SATURDAY JUNE 27

9:00am - Santa Inqui

SATURDAY, VIGIL MASSES FOR SUNDAY

5:30pm – John & Mary Magurno

7:30pm - Pia Tenaglia

SUNDAY, JUNE 28

7:00am - All Parishioners

8:30am – Special Intentions Althea Frank

10:00am -- Albert Barbarino - Church

10:00am - Patrick J. Kilduff - School

11:30am - Deacon Joseph Witt

1:00pm - Parish Memorial Society

5:30pm - Aldo Gulino

BOOSTER CLUB WINNER WEEK 25- PATRICK WHELAN